
November 11, 2013 Virginia Regional Accreditation Symposium  

The symposium provides the opportunity for participant interaction and discussion. Participants are 
encouraged to use the symposium as a forum to discuss issues and approaches to SACSCOC compliance, as 
well as a networking and collaboration opportunity. 

Please complete this page and 
leave it on your table at the end of the symposium. 

Comments 
Were you satisfied with your symposium experience? 
 
 
 
 
 
Do you have any suggestions to improve the symposium for next year? 
 
 
 
 
 
Would you like to see more formats for next year’s symposium? If so, do you have suggestions 
(concurrent sessions, presentations, etc.)? 
 
 
 
 
 
This symposium was scheduled adjacent (date and location) to the VAG conference. Did this make it 
easier for you to attend the symposium? Next year's VAG conference is in Norfolk, VA. Would you prefer 
to have a similar situation for the symposium next year? 
 
 
 
If you are interested in helping to coordinate next year’s symposium please provide your name, 
institution, and contact information (email, phone): 
 
 
 
More comments or suggestions? 
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